Galatia Community School District #1

200 N. Hickory St.

Galatia, Illinois  62935

Phone: (618) 297-4570
Fax: (618) 297-4542
Dear Parents / Guardians,


The state of Illinois requires that students receive a complete physical exam, prior to entering 9th grade. Summer is the perfect time to have this completed.  Physical forms are due prior to students starting the 2020 school year. Students who don’t have this completed will not be able to begin school. You may turn the physical into the nurse during registration when you pick up your class schedule. Registration is typically the first week of August. Please watch the paper and website for specific dates and times.

 I have included a copy of the physical form with the immunization information that I currently have on file. There have been changes made in the immunization requirements. Please review your child’s immunization record with your physician to ensure that your child is up to date with the current changes.  Please be aware, the physical form is a two-sided form and has an area that is required to be completed by the parents.  I cannot accept a physical until this area is completed.  
In addition to physical and current immunizations the state of Illinois now requires students in the 9th grade to have a dental exam by May 15 2021. 
Any changes to state law will be posted to the website. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the grade school between 8am and 12pm.








Sincerely,








Angela Riddle LPN

